
From: Margaret M. Hernandez
To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: Removal of trees on Greenleaf
Date: Friday, January 19, 2024 4:44:28 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

If you take the trees out you will make our city look like Los Angeles that have no trees no grass.

These trees have not been an issue so leave them alone

Margaret Hernandez
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